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Dear Parent/carer

A Midsummer Night’s Dream Performance

As you are aware, all the Year 8 students were due to see a production of A Midsummer Night’s Dream
tomorrow morning, in school, performed by the Quantum Theatre Company.

Unfortunately the theatre company is unable to come tomorrow due to scheduling issues.

We didn’t want the students to miss out on this amazing opportunity to see the production and | am
delighted we have been able to rearrange a new date with them for next Tuesday 21 June after lunch.

As the production is designed for the outdoors, we are hoping that it can be performed outside, weather
permitting. If so students may wish to bring cushions/blankets with them to sit on and also sun screen
and a hat.

Thank you to all those who have paid the voluntary contribution of £5 to help to offset the cost of the
performance. If you wish to make a contribution this can be done via parent pay.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Wilkinson

Head of English






